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Maintenance Work on State Route 74 (Ortega Highway) 

RIVERSIDE – The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) Maintenance crews 
will be performing various maintenance activities (cleaning drains, weeding abatement 
and crack sealing) on State Route 74 (SR-74) from El Cariso Village to the Waterfall Vista 
Point (Postmile 4.5 to 6.9) in Riverside County.  The work will begin Tuesday, November 
5 and continue through Thursday, November 7 from 8:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. During the 
work there will be a one-way flagging operation. Please remember to Be Work Zone Alert 
as you travel in the area. 

Know before you go! To stay on top of roadwork in the Inland Empire go to Caltrans 
District 8 and sign up for commuter alerts. Follow us for the latest information on 
Facebook and Twitter. To assist in planning your commute, view live traffic conditions 
using QuickMap and planned lane closures.  

For those with sensory disabilities requiring alternate formats (i.e. Braille, large print, sign 

language interpreter, etc.) and those needing information in a language other than 

English, please contact Shane Massoud at 909-383-4416 or TTY 711 by November 4, 

2019. 

https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-8
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https://www.facebook.com/caltrans8/
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